






Here is my  gift of    $50     $100     $250    $500    $1,000  Founders’ Society    Other $_________

Name:_________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Address:________________________________________________City/State/Zip:____________________________________________

Phone:__________________________________________________ E-mail:_________________________________________________ 
 (required for credit card gifts)       (for quarterly e-newsletter)

Payment Method

Visa    Mastercard    Amex    Check (payable to Eco-Cycle)

Card #:___________________________________________________ Exp. Date: _____________________  

Signature:_________________________________________________

 Contact me about setting up a recurring monthly gift to Eco-Cycle through my credit card.

Donate online at www.ecocycle.org

Take Action for Zero Waste! 
The global financial meltdown has hit recycling market prices hard—our revenues from the sale of materi-
als dropped 50% in 60 days! That equals about $200,000 per month that just evaporated. We’re scrambling, 
along with all the other recyclers of the world, to keep our heads above water until the prices rebound. We’ll 
survive—we always have and always will—since the Zero Waste approach is the cleanest, most efficient and 
most economical way forward for the 21st century. 

Your support this year is especially needed to help us get through this tough time and continue to do 
our good work, which is now more important to our environment and our future than ever before.

Along with making a personal, tax-deductible donation to Eco-Cycle, there are many other ways you can help 
move our community toward Zero Waste included in this issue of the Eco-Cycle Times:

•  Keep the #1 contaminant—plastic bags—out of curbside recycling (p.1)

•  Recycle your bicycle and bike parts at the CHaRM as our newest material (p.1)

•  Support the winners of the Zero Waste Business & Community Awards (p.2)

•  Make the most of curbside composting with new guidelines (p.3)

•  Learn more about the city of Louisville’s victory to introduce recycling and composting (p. 4)

•  Spread the word about recycling to our Spanish-speaking community (p.5)

To donate, please clip the coupon below or visit www.ecocycle.org.

CHaRM: Now 
accepting bikes 
and bike parts!

Curbside Compost: 
It’s not just for food 
and yard scraps!

Eco-Cycle’s Zero Waste 
Business & Community 
Award Winners

P.O. Box 19006
Boulder, CO  80308

CHANGE SERVICE REQUESTED

Printed on 100% post-consumer recycled paper (no trees!). Recycle this newsletter with your newspaper. 

timesWorking to Build Zero Waste Communities
Volume 33, No. 1  |  Spring / Summer 2009 timesWorking to Build Zero Waste Communities

www.ecocycle.org  •  303.444.6634

Please DO NOT 
put plastic bags 
in your curbside 

recycling bin!

  

 HELP!

They end up at the recycling facility, 
choking our equipment, costing 
the program thousands of dollars in 
ine�  ciencies and adding to the items we 
have to pull out and send to the land� ll. 

See story page 1.

Please keep 
plastic bags out 
of your curbside 
or business 
recycling bin! 


   HELP!




